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Comments: As a snowmobiler and a backcountry snowboarder I think keeping the public lands public and open

to all use is great and agree with the proposed project. I would also like to see the project to more access in

areas to get further into the backcountry.  In Inyo there is already a ton of protected land. One example of added

land could be the front range next to convict off 395 even if it was just a single sled route to the top of the ridge

and you can access the ridge on foot from there and single routes are what happen in many areas open in other

sled zones, not bothering other recreational users of the land. I also have personally been thanked for

snowmobiling by walkers and cross country skiers in multi use zones as the packed down snow allows them to

have a more enjoyable walk or ski. 


